Terry Wilson

From:

Avalina Merrill

Sent:

Monday, November 06, 2006 10:17 AM

To:

TERRY WILSON

Subject: Apple Country Greenway Commission vacancy for Peter Hemans

Heather Taylor, Recreation Director for the Town of Fletcher, is recruiting another representative for the Town of Fletcher for the Apple Country Greenway Commission and she will advise us as soon as she has another person for this vacancy.

I can't get the hyperlinks on tonight's online agenda to activate.

Hope you're having a great day!

Avalina B. Merrill

Phone: (828) 697-4809

(828) 698-6014

email: avalina@hendersoncountync.org

Molecation Wolfcation Social Was Social Was